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M E M O R A N D U M 

To:  Jeff Ritter 

From: Rodney Van Deusen 

Date: August 4, 2017 

File No.: 04.0190622.00 

Re:  Flagg School Demolition Update 

Note:  

Jeff – This will be a weekly update of the activities occurring on the Flagg School site. 

The following has occurred since the last update: 

 Contractor has started removal of the building with approximately 70 percent removed. 

 Within the next week demolition will be complete. 

 Fill and Grading of the site will occur on or about the week of August 14, 2017. 

 Contractor will see the property on or about the week of August 21, 2017 

 The project is on schedule and within budget. 

As of this date no issues on the site. 

 


